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PART I 
FOR DECISION 

 
MOTION SUBMITTED TO COUNCIL UNDER PROCEDURE RULE 14 
 
The following motion has been received in accordance with Council 
Procedure Rule 14:- 

 
‘A’ Ratio of Patients to Doctors in Slough 
 

(Moved by Councillor Smith, seconded by Councillor Wright) 
  
“This Council resolves: 
  
To address the unacceptable shortfall in the ratio of patients to doctors in 
Slough and produce a plan, with partners in the NHS, that will bring the 
Slough Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) area up from its present ratio of 
21.2 full-time-equivalent (FTE) doctors per 100,000 patients, with the 
objective of achieving over the next 5 years a ratio the same as that of 
Windsor, Maidenhead and Ascot (which is 35.1 FTE doctors per 100,000 
patients), thereby reducing health inequalities and improving the health and 
well being of Slough residents, in accordance with the Health and Social Care 
Act 2012”. 
  
 

 

 

 


